
From: Richard Tapper   
Sent: 17 August 2020 11:33 
To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>; Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Planning application 20/01747/F, Widnell Lane Piddington 
 
Re: Planning application  20/01747/F, Widnell Lane Piddington Further to my objection to 
application 20/01747/F to change of Use of land to a 6no pitch Gypsy and Traveller site to include 
6no mobiles, 6no tourers and associated operational development including hardstanding and 
fencing, I note that application 20/01122/F has been submitted for an adjacent part of the same site 
.to change of use of land to a residential caravan site for 12no gypsy / traveller families, each with 
two caravans, and associated works. 
 
The cumulative effect of applications 20/01122/F and 20/01747/F would be to develop 18 pitches on 
the site overall. 
 
I suggest that the applications be considered together as they represent a major development which 
would in effect nucleate a new development in the countryside away from any existing villages. 
 
I strongly object to this applications 20/01122/F and 20/01747 and urge that they be rejected. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email.  I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Richard Tapper 
16 Glenville Road 
Kingston upon Thames 
KT2 6DD 
 


